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                                                                                                                                               12 November 2023 

Parents,  

     Mere words, alone, cannot express the joy that we have experienced this year while serving 
your kiddos in CC Valdosta’s Children’s Ministry. In January, we launched into the “God Is” 
series teaching what the Lord says about His character. Topics such as: God is Holy, Love, 
Patient, Merciful, All-Knowing, etc., were discussed. Practically, we shared how many of these 
attributes translate into the Christian’s life as we closely stay attached to the True Vine by grace 
through faith - John 15. 

     Additionally, we began reciting the books of the Bible, from beginning to end! I’m sure you 
have heard the raucous echoing from the back. This has been a huge blessing tackling. Even our 
littlest of the bunch is sharing the books of the Bible with their family! What a blessing. 

     Today, we are at the tail end of studying the “God Is” series and memorizing ALL sixty-six 
books of the Bible. Before we endeavor into our next Bible Study adventure, we would like to 
give our “Distinguished Guests” an opportunity to share what they have been learning. 
Therefore, we have carved out space during our Sunday, December 17th service for this special 
presentation. 

     Final details are still in the works, but we are asking that each child who desires to participate 
commit to the following: faithfully attend church the next four Sunday’s, continue to practice 
reciting the books of the Bible, character of God definitions & hand motions for both. Lastly, we 
are asking that each child dress in festive Christmas colors for the occasion. 

 

In Christ Alone, 
CCV Children’s Ministry Crew 

 

 

 


